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HIGHLIGHTS OF 

OUR WEEK: 

Taralga Show 

Dental               

Assessment 

Tye Dying 

 

NEXT ASSEMBLY 

Monday,            
18th March, 2019 

9:00 am 

 
 
 

 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

Mon Student 
Banking 

Wed LIBRARY 

Tues 
19-3 

Small 
Schools    

Athletics 
Carnival - 
Crookwell 

Thurs 
4-4 

Musica Viva 

Fri 
12-4 

Easter Hat 
Parade & 

School Fair -  
Unveiling of 
the blinds in 

the COLA 

  

 

 

 

Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Next Assembly will be on Monday, 18th March at 9:00 am. - everyone is welcome. 
 
Tuesday, 19th March - Small Schools Athletics Carnival - Todkill Park, Crookwell.  Please   
return permission notes with payment to the office as soon as possible, please.  You will 
need to pack all food, water, hat and warm clothes.  Students are to wear their sports      
uniform.  The bus will leave as close to 8:30 am as possible, please be early if you can. All 
parents are welcome to attend and help at this event. 
 
Congratulations to all those students who entered a poem at the Taralga Show and received 
prizes.  The artwork looked fantastic too!! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Liza Duncan   
Principal 
 

 

FORWARD NOTICE OF YEARS 5-6 CAMP - BERRY, NSW 
 
The Years 5-6 bi-annual camp will be held at Berry in Week 1 of Term 4.  
This is early notice so that parents may start paying  an amount each 
week, (if they wish), as the cost is approximately $250.00 per student. 

Students receiving instruction on the correct way to brush their teeth, prior to the Dental   
Assessment yesterday.  Thanks to Colgate for supplying the brushes & toothpaste. 



P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success - Week 6 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

       

 

 
 

 

 

  

K-1-2 - KIRRALONG CLASSROOM 
 
The Kirralong Room students were excited to welcome “Mr Magoo” to 
our classroom.  Mr  Magoo is a Khakaricki bird from New Zealand.  He is 
special in the fact that he is blind.  The children are enjoying looking after 
him, feeding him and watering him and they even go and have a chat 
with him.   We are going to incorporate different learning aspects around 
Mr Magoo and discuss what it would be like to be visually impaired. 
 
We have also been practising hard for the athletics carnival coming up on 
Tuesday.  Year 2 have enjoyed practising high jump, while Kindergarten 
and Year 1 are enjoying practising for the sack race and “egg & spoon” 
race.  It should be a fantastic day.  Please remember to pack lunch and 
snacks as there is NO CANTEEN.   
 
 
 

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Jannie Cummins 
Bridie Rumble x 2 
Pippa Bell 
Jacob Corby 
Lillyann Cummins 
Logan Meredith 
 
 
 

Hunter Pirihi x 2 
Lilly Bell x 2 
Hannah Calleja x 2 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lulu Rumble x 2 
Seth Whitehouse 

 
 

Quincy Quoll Says:  

Be Respectful: 

 Please return play equipment to the basket; 

 Stay in the playground areas; 

 Line up as soon as the bell goes. 
 

Happy Birthday to you in March:  
 

Hunter - 19th  Chase - 28th 



W E E K  7   

WALL OF FAME 
 
Congratulations to Jannie Cummins for achieving her 1st Certificate of             
Commendation - 3 Honour Ribbons and 30 Progress Awards.  Well done, Jannie!!! 
  

THE OFFICE CORNER:   

Community Information 

Pacific Hydro representatives will be in the Taralga township on Wednesday, 20th 
March, 2019 between 6 and 8 pm, in response to concerns about TV reception. 

There will also be an opportunity to find out more about the Community Enhancement 
Fund and how this could be shaped into the future. 

Location:  Taralga Sports Club - to RSVP or for more information - 1800 730 734 

 

P & C NEWS 
 

Chocolates for Sale!  The P & C have boxes of Cadbury Chocolates for sale.  There are $1.00, $2.00 and $2.50 
varieties available.  If you would be able to sell a box to family, friends or work mates, please contact Karla who 
can arrange to send a box home to you. 
 

Are you busy on Saturday, 23rd March?!  The P & C are asking for parents/grandparents/members of the  
community to support the School BBQ and cake stall on Saturday, 23rd March (Memorial Hall, Taralga).  If you 
can help cook on the BBQ, sell cakes at the stall or bake for the cake stall, we need to hear from you!!  You 
have to vote, so why not stay and help the P & C as well?   
 

We are preparing a roster and a few hours helping would be of great assistance.  Please contact Karla or Mick 
on 0429 123 935 or the School Office if you can help in any way.  Thank you. 



 


